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Connecticut Office of State Ethics (OSE) Holds Second “Ethics Day”

October 1st marks fifth anniversary of OSE creation

Event: Ethics Matters Conference 2010

Date: Friday, October 1, 2010

Location: Legislative Office Building, 2nd Floor

Time: 1:00 p.m. – 3:30 p.m.

Attendees: Executive branch and quasi-public state agency officials and employees

AGENDA HIGHLIGHTS

Introductions

Executive Director Carol Carson

Citizen’s Ethics Advisory Board Vice-Chair Kathleen Bornhorst

Keynote speaker 

Dr. Michael Rion, Principal of Resources for Ethics and Management, is recognized nationally for his pioneering work in ethics training that successfully bridges the gap between theory and practice.   He has worked on organizational ethics with major corporations and non-profit organizations for over 25 years.   Rion served for four years as Director of Corporate Responsibility at Cummins Engine Company, where he worked directly with line managers on issues of responsible management.  Before forming Resources for Ethics and Management, he served six years as President of Hartford Seminary, an ecumenical center for continuing education and applied research.  He holds a Ph.D. in religious social ethics from Yale University and is the author of The Responsible Manager:  Practical Strategies for Ethical Decision Making and Everyday Ethics: Putting Values into Action.  In October of 2005, Governor Rell appointed him to the Connecticut Citizens Ethics Advisory Board for a term that concluded in September, 2008.

Breakout Sessions 

· Legal Roundup – What’s New?

· Enforcement Overview
Additional information
OSE staff will conduct an assembly at Hartford Public High School’s Law and Government Academy in the morning prior to the conference, based on the “Ethics Matters” social studies curriculum available from the OSE.  Recent local and national ethics issues will be discussed.
Registration

View the online notice for more detailed event information and to register. Online registration is on a first-come, first-served basis, and space is limited. We look forward to your participation!

Contact: Carol Carson, 860-263-2384; carol.carson@ct.gov
###
